Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L

Subject: FW: Response to FOIA Request dated September 20, 2022

From: Matthews, Delores R <Delores.Matthews@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 1:22 PM

To:

Cc: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Cartledge, Wendy B
<Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: Response to FOIA Request dated September 20, 2022

Dear Mr. Bennett,
Thank you for your request for public records in accordance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, as
shown in the FOIA Request Form below (received September 20, 2022). In response to your request, the following

answers your questions.

e Beaufort County School District’s 10-Day Student Count is 20518; and
e Beaufort County School District’s 15-Day Student Count is 21299.

— Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form
Name: Terry Bennett
Address:

Home Phone Number: _
E-mail Address: I

Public Records
Requested (Description
of Documents or
Information
Requested):

School Year 2022-23 10th day and/or 15th day student
count

Kindest regards,

Dee Matthews
Public Information Coordinator
Beaufort County School District



(843) 379-6932
Delores.Matthews(@k12.sc.us




